
 

Office of the Mayor​
Municipality of Taysan​
Taysan, Batangas​
January 18, 2025 

NanoAce PH Inc.​
Salcedo Village Unit 2021, 20/F Cityland Herrera Tower​
98 V.A. Rufino St., Corner Valero​
Makati, Metro Manila 

Dear NanoAce PH Inc., 

Warm greetings from the Municipality of Taysan! 

On behalf of our local government and the people of Taysan, I would like to extend our heartfelt 
gratitude for the commitment and support that NanoAce and its parent company in Japan have 
expressed towards our town. The anticipation of your assistance has generated much hope 
among our residents, especially our hog farmers, who are eagerly looking forward to the 
positive changes your innovative solutions can bring to our community. 

We understand that great endeavors take time, and we are reaching out to kindly request any 
updates regarding the planned initiatives for Taysan. Our farmers and residents are eager to 
learn about the progress and any upcoming steps. Additionally, we would be pleased to discuss 
any ways in which our local government can assist or facilitate the implementation of your 
projects to ensure their success and timely execution. 

We deeply appreciate your consideration and look forward to receiving your updates. Together, 
we are optimistic about achieving significant advancements that will greatly benefit the people of 
Taysan. 

With gratitude and best regards, 

 


